

Minutes of the Munson Township Park and Recreation Board Special Meeting

Thursday, August 23, 2012

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm by Bob Marn.

Present: Robert Marn (Chairman), Jon Schroeter, Joe Rosboril, and Charlie Pitcock

Playground at Munson Township Park

The mulch has been installed at both the current playground and vita course stations. Bob Marn and Charlie Pitcock have been working several weeks and met with several vendors in regards to 2-5 year old playground equipment for Munson Township Park. The Park Board has three objectives for the playground that are:

- 1) To install a new playground for ages 2-5
- 2) Install plastic timbers around the playground to make it consistent with the existing 5-12 playground.
- 3) To install a 4' high vinyl fence around the playground area

The Park Board members reviewed three quotes obtained from various vendors; David Williams (\$42,000), Service Supply (\$44,000) and Meyer Design (\$31,000). The manufacturers recommended that we avoid bright colors since they fade over time.

John Schroeter made a motion which was seconded by Charlie Pitcock to approve Meyers Design quote for the playground and recommend it to the Trustees. Passed unanimously.

OTHER BUSINESS:

ATTACHMENT

ADJOURNMENT:

John Schroeter made a motion to adjourn the special meeting at 6:15 pm which was seconded by Charlie Pitcock and unanimously approved.

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, September 11, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. at Nero Park.

Robert Marn

Julie Johnston

cc: Park Board Members

Township Trustees and Fiscal Officer

arm Chairman

Road Superintendent